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Williams Shaun

From: Peter Baker 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 1:23 PM
To: Williams Shaun
Subject: Fwd:
Attachments: CFIT Records Juneau Pilots.pdf

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Peter Baker  
Date: Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 2:59 PM 
Subject: Fwd: 
To: Deb Walker  
 

Hi Deb! 
 
See the forwarded email info and attachment from David Williams, our Base Chief Pilot in JNU.  If 
anything is missing or in error, let me know.  I will email the CFIT program manual in another email 
shortly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Peter 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: David Williams <  
Date: Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 2:35 PM 
Subject:  
To: Peter Baker  
 

The Pilot Rooster for May and June in Juneau Alaska 
 
Caldwell, Garret 
Enders, Adam 
Franklin, Jarrod 
Haak, Michael 
Heyke, Chris 
Hitchcock, Charles 
Howard, Hailey 
McKinney, Griffin 
Michaud, Shawn 
Mitchell, Shane 
Peterson, Fariah 
Phillips, Taylor 
Plett, John 
Sandberg, David 
Wahto, Gabi 
Wallis, Jamee 
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Williams, David 
Williams, Dennis 
 
 
Garret Caldwell, Hailey Howard, Shane Mitchell, Fariah Peterson, are not done initial training. 
 
David Sandberg and Gabi Wahto are not done recurrent. 
 
Everyone else is done.  Some of the trainees have not signed there forms. 
 
David Williams 
 
Base Chief Pilot Juneau, Alaska 

The linked 
be d isplaye
have been 
renamed, o
Verify that 
to the corr
location.

 Juneau, AK 99801 
 - Phone  
 - Fax 
 - Cell  

 - email 
 
 
NOTICE: This electronic mail message and any attached files are confidential. The information is exclusively for the use of the individual or 
entity intended as the recipient, and SeaPort Airlines, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, printing, reviewing, 
retention, disclosure, distribution or forwarding of the message or any attached file is not authorized and is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this electronic mail message in error, please advise the sender by reply electronic mail immediately and permanently delete the 
original transmission, any attachments and any copies of this message from your computer system. Thank you. 
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Peter Baker, Director of Safety & Security 
SeaPort Airlines/Wings of Alaska 
7505 NE Airport Way 
Portland, OR  97218 

 Office 
 Mobile 
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